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Monday, 18 July 2022 
 
Monday, 18 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
 
Blackpool Pleasure Beach Rewards Trip Wednesday 20th July 2022. 
 

Student: INSERT NAME Coach: INSERT NUMBER 

 
Please find below the details and final arrangements for our Y10 rewards trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach.   
 
All students taking part in the trip must arrive in school on Wednesday morning at 8.20am prompt, and need to 
register at the top of the drive with the member of staff allocated to their coach.  Staff in charge will then lead 
them to their coach which will leave at 8.30 a.m.  Students will NOT be allowed to board coaches without having 
registered with the member of staff first. 
 
Students taking part in the trip need to wear school uniform polo shirt. Jeans and shorts are acceptable but must 
be an appropriate length. Mobile phones are also covered by our school rules of ‘See it, Hear it, take it,’ students 
may bring a mobile but it should be on silent and not being used.   
 
Students will be issued with a wristband and an Access ticket for all rides. They will need to keep this safe as if it 
is lost they will be unable to access any rides. The tickets we have entitles them to go on all of the rides, but the 
Theme Park is cashless and all outlets (including food) only accept cards.  
 
If the weather is warm, we recommend your child brings and uses appropriate sun cream. Water and a hat are 
useful too. 
 
We intend to leave Blackpool Pleasure Beach at 2.45pm and expect to return to school at about 5pm (traffic 
permitting). We ask if you are collecting your young person to not park too near to the top of drive, otherwise it 
will delay the coaches as they arrive back.  
 
If your child struggles with travel sickness, please encourage them to eat and drink sensibly prior to travelling on 
the coach and to notify the members of staff on board, should they begin to feel unwell.  Please urge them not to 
leave it until it is too late. 
 
The school mobile phone number for students to use on the day is 07800 535 437. A duty point will be manned 
throughout the day by staff members at the ‘Flying Rockets.’ 
 
Needless to say, we will insist on the highest standards of behaviour from all our students.  We are a large party 
and there will be many other school parties and members of the public at Blackpool Pleasure Beach.  Any 
student who lets the school down by inappropriate behaviour will be in serious trouble.  I would be grateful if you 
would support us by emphasising this to your child in advance.   
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of all the staff at Beckfoot Oakbank to thank you for 
supporting the school and your child throughout Year 10.  We are working hard to ensure your child attains the 
best possible outcomes for their GCSEs and your support from home is much appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
Liz Hart 
Acting Headteacher 

Oakworth Road, Keighley, BD22 7DU  

Tel: 01535 210111 

Email: office@beckfootoakbank.org 
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